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9th December 2022
Dear Parents/ Carers, 

Re: Second hand and nearly new school uniforms
Please be aware that we have second hand, and nearly new uniforms, available in school.

We will hold a sale of these in our school hall on Thursday 15th of December from 2.30pm onwards.

We only ask for a token donation of £1 per item or whatever amount you may wish to give, into our ‘Honesty Box.’ 
Please also be aware that we always keep a supply of nearly new uniforms throughout the year for anyone who may need them. Please feel free to enquire if/ when you may need any school jumpers, shirts, skirts etc. at various points throughout the year.
Yours sincerely,

Miss D Maudsley

Headteacher
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Headteacher: Miss D Maudsley


Chair of Governors: Cllr J Hanson





 FOUNTAINS ROAD


 KIRKDALE


 L4 1UN


Tel: 0151-922-1924/3106


Fax: 0151-933-0915


Email:  ao@stjohnsprimaryschool.com


Website:  www.stjohnskirkdale.co.uk
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